REPLYTO ATTENTION OF

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

FORT ORD OFFICE, ARMY BASE REALIGNMENT AND CLOSURE P.O. BOX 5008, BUILDING #4463 GIGLING ROAD MONTEREY, CALIFORNIA 93944-5008

MAR 0 6 2017

Fort Ord BRAC Field Office

Charlie Ridenour California Environmental Protection Agency Department of Toxic Substances Control 8800 California Center Drive Sacramento, CA 95826-3200

Dear Mr. Ridenour:

Enclosed for your review is an updated schedule for submitting basewide primary documents under the Fort Ord Federal Facility Agreement (FFA). This attached schedule shows a release date for *Draft Fourth Five Year Review*. This schedule was coordinated and approved by the Fort Ord BRAC Cleanup Team at the February 24, 2017 BCT meetings.

A copy of this letter has been furnished to Mr. Min Wu and Mr. Vlado Arsov of your office, Mr. Grant Himebaugh of the California Regional Water Quality Control Board, and Ms. Maeve Clancy of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region IX. Please feel free to contact me at (831) 242-7920 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

William K. Collins

Base Realignment and Closure Environmental Coordinator

William K. Colly

Enclosure

Federal Facility Agreement Timetable and Deadlines

Basewide

Deliverable/Event	Previous Deadline	Current Deadline	Deadline Revision Rationale
Five-Year Review			
Draft Fourth Five-Year Review Fort Ord		3/17	
Comments Due		5/17	

1-Mar-17